
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JULY 22, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WE LIVE IN A WORLD WHERE IT’S EASY TO MAKE CLAIMS WITH NO EVIDENCE TO BACK 

IT UP. HERE AT WRVM, I HAVE OFTEN SAID THAT OUR PROGRAMMING IS MAKING A 

DIFFERENCE IN THE LIVES OF THOSE LISTENING. YOUR LETTERS BACK UP THAT CLAIM. 

CONSIDER THIS RECENT LETTER FROM MARYANN. 

DEAR WRVM RADIO. I HAVEN’T SENT ANYTHING IN A WHILE AND I LISTEN TO YOU ALL THE 

TIME. PRAYERS ARE IN MY HEART FOR ALL OF YOU AND YOUR BOTH YOUR PROFESSIONAL 

AND PERSONAL NEEDS. PLEASE PRAY CONTINUOUSLY FOR ME. I WORK IN A VERY WORLDLY 

ENVIRONMENT. AS WELL AS WHERE I LIVE. YOUR RADIO PROGRAMS HAVE BEEN GOD’S WAY 

OF KEEPING ME FROM DOING WRONG AND OPENING MY KNOWLEDGE TO THE WHOLE WORD 

OF GOD. THAT BRINGS ME PEACE IN THE MIDST OF TROUBLES. 

[SHARI] Dear WRVM, Thank you so much for your radio station!  We discovered you when we moved to 

Eagle River from Appleton back in 1997.  I found FM 107.1 on my alarm clock because it came in so 

clear.  Your programs have strengthened our faith and increased our understanding of God's Word. 

We attended several marriage conferences after listening to FamilyLife.  We also benefit from Grace To 

You - John MacArthur. 

[BRAD – IRONWOOD] Found your station driving through the north central Wisconsin area.  I’m a truck 

driver and early morning drives are difficult. The great music and programs were an inspiration. Now 

regardless of where I’m at I stream WRVM on my phone. Thanks. 

[ROSEMARY – LISTENING VIA THE WRVM RADIO APP IN HONDO TEXAS] I am away from 

home and struggling with pain thank you so much for being there and playing the uplifting songs. God 

bless you. Love this app. 

THESE ARE ALL LETTERS I HAVE NOT SHARED BEFORE. IF YOU ARE A LONG TIME 

LISTENER TO THE MANAGER’S DESK YOU REMEMBER THE NUMBER OF OTHER LETTERS 

FROM LISTENERS TESTIFYING ABOUT HOW LISTENING TO WRVM HAS HELPED THEM IN 

THEIR WALK WITH CHRIST.  

YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS HELP MAKE THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. THANK YOU 

FOR PARTNERING WITH US! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


